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Taraw only excavated locus 8 today.  We found some reed impressions again, but unfortunately they were very small.  We did, however, collect all of it.  The locus had quite a bit of mudbrick debris.  Originally, we planned on excavating in 20cm levels, and either changing the locus thereafter or changing it when we see a marked difference in soil type.  However, since the stratigraphy has been so mixed with mudbrick I’ve simply started excavating in lower levels.  This locus, for instance, was only 8cm deep, whereby I sent Taraw to excavate the sounding in I while Andy and I tried to make a bit of sense out of the 1x1.  Since the trench is so small and lacks context, it’s very difficult to be conclusive.  But, I thought it would be wise to divide the loci into smaller soil levels in order to have more exact locations for our artifacts.  This, of course, takes longer; thus I’ll change back to the 20-30cm levels once we’re through such dense cultural layers.

I collected some mudbrick/burned clay in the NE corner of the sounding.  Lynn thought it would be a worthwhile flotation sample…

